



Dear Client,

## Salem Health Laboratory-Building A lab draw station closed March 1st to 14th

The Salem Health Laboratory-Building A, first floor lab draw station will be closed from March 1st to 14th for remodeling to improve patient access.

Please refer patients to the Salem Health Laboratory-Building C lab draw station in Suite C4000.

We are expanding our coverage for the expected influx of patients at Building C draw site due to this temporary closure; as an alternative please refer patients to Salem Health Laboratory-State Street, Regional Lab located at 3300 State Street.

<u>Reminder</u>: Glucose tolerance testing is available by appointment only in Building C in Suite C4000.

Temporary new hours of operation Building C draw station-

Monday-Friday 6:30am to 5:30pm

For any questions, please contact Isaura Rodriguez-Snowden, Laboratory Manager at 503-814-1014.

Best Regards,

Salem Health Laboratories